
 

Ingeteam Inc. 

3550 W. Canal Street, Milwaukee, WI 53208 – USA   www.ingeteam.com 

Tel: +1 414 934 4100            Fax:  +1 414 342 0779 

 

 

May 3rd, 2024 

 

Zoning and Neighborhood Development Committee 

Milwaukee City Hall 

200 E. Wells St. 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Dear Members of the Zoning and Neighborhood Development Committee, 

 

I am writing on behalf of Ingeteam Inc. to express our support for Menomonee Valley Partners 

(MVP)' opposition to the rezoning of 324 N. 15th Street to allow for residential development 

within the Valley. 

 

For decades, the MVP have pursued a viable, farsighted vision for using robust and clean 

industrial activity within the Valley to help revitalize the wider city of Milwaukee. This means 

creating good jobs like those at Ingeteam, which will provide a level economic and social 

stability to families and neighborhoods already located within close proximity to the Valley.  

 

This vision is beginning to take root in reality, and now is not the time for deviation from this 

zoning plan. Any scarce development resources are best spent in the enhancement of those 

existing neighborhoods that have been most left behind by the city’s widening prosperity. Not 

by building an entirely new neighborhood in an area meant for work. 

 

Please continue to support the MVP’s vision. Do not allow residential developments within the 

Valley. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Garan Chivinski 

Human Resources Manager-USA 

Ingeteam Inc. 

3550 W. Canal St.  

Milwaukee, WI 53208 

414-335-4490 

Garan.chivinski@ingeteam.com 


